
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

03 February 2023 

Dear parent/ carer,  

School-Led Maths Tuition 

As the summer exams draw closer, we are always looking for ways to help our students reach 

their potential. We are therefore writing to inform you that your child has been selected for 

regular additional intervention.  

We have put together teams of students and partnered them with an experienced teacher to act 

as a subject-specific mentor. Historically, this strategy has proven to be highly successful in 

raising attainment as well as fostering support between students. In the past we have seen 

students make an additional whole grade of progress by attending a weekly team.  

The interventions will take place every Wednesday at 3:00 – 3:45pm, including throughout exam 

periods. This will start on Wednesday 01 March in room SC14 with Mrs Ingram. 

We are really excited to offer your child this tremendous opportunity to gain some targeted help 

towards their GCSE. We appreciate your support in ensuring that your child attends the session.  

 

Your faithfully,  

     

Mr L Wood                                        Mr M Dryden 

Associate Assistant Headteacher     Key Stage 4 Coordinator for Mathematics 

Head of Mathematics                  

 

 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 


